
 

This week in Reception 

October 18th – 22nd  2021 

                     
 

          Other Areas of Learning     
       

We listened to a wonderful story about a “Leaf Man”, travelling on the wind. We 
were inspired by the beautiful illustrations, made entirely from leaves and things 
from trees, to make our own ‘leaf’ pictures. We hope you like looking at them on 

our classroom windows!! 
 

The children also attended an assembly about the “Little Red Hen”, whose friends 
did not want to help her with her jobs. But they wanted to help her eat the bread 

she made. 
 

We thought it would be a nice thing to try some different breads ourselves. he 
children looked closely, smelled and felt the bread before tasting it.               

Then they described the different breads. 
 

 

Mathematics  
 

This week has been a revision week in maths too. 
We have done some simple counting activities, recording numbers and 

groups of objects, and recognising numerals. 
Several activities needed children to work together with a partner. 

 

Literacy  
 

This week we have revised all the sounds we have worked on so far this term – s, 
a, t, p, i, n, m, d, g, o, c, and k. 

We have particularly practised letter formation and played a segmenting game, 
making words with letter cards on a ‘phoneme frame’. We are continuing to enjoy 

Oxford Reading Tree books, and practising writing r/n/m in our books. 
 

This week we have been thinking about how friends should help each other. 


